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28th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Isle of Wight Information Evening 
 
This year, Year Six will visit the Isle of Wight from Friday 5th – Monday 8th July 2024. 
 
We would like to invite parents/carers to an information evening on Thursday 21st March at 5.00 p.m. 
 
During the meeting we will provide you with information including: 

• Travel 
• A timetable of activities 
• Required clothing 
• Food and sleeping arrangements 
• Medicine 

 
We believe that the evening will be useful and informative, and we hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss E Gursoy 
Year Six Lead 
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